l)&u'PanyUZ/Canyj

We hope you all had a wonderful Easter holiday. The children
have come back with a fantastic attitude towards their learning
and are very excited about our trip to the seaside at Weston Super
‘( e this term...keep an eye out on for more information!

English - We have started a new unit called Little Red Reading Hood
We have had great fun reading books all around school and got to
read them in the staffroom! We hawve also visited the Forest School at
Ernesford Grange. We are working on the vocabulary: noun, verd,
adjective, adverb, proper noun and preposition.

Maths - We will be practising adding, subtracting, multiplying and
dividing and applying these to solve problems. We will also be
learning about shape, time and fractions. Please remember to
d practice your maths skills on Times Table Rock Stars and numbots!

Reading - Please encourage your child to read at home
A\ each night, as it will be of tremendous benefit to their

Theme - Our summer topic is ‘We do like to be beside the seasider We E

changed over time. We will be using our geography skills to study
Weston Super Mare and compare it to Coventry.

We are also going to use out maths skills to help us find out about
seasonal and daily weather patterns in the UK and Australia and learn
about hot and cold areas of the world in relation to the Equator and
the North and South Potes.

As always, we are here to answer ask any questions, please
phone the office and we can call you back!

Mrs Mortimer and Mrs Pearce.
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Homework - Maths and grammar books are sent home
each Friday. Please ensure homework books are back in
each Wednesday, so they can be marked ready for the
children to bring home aqain. Spellings will be sent home
each Friday to learn over the week, ready for a test the
following Friday.

PE is on Monday and Tuesday
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